
January 20, 2015 

 

Dear Ministers, Elders, Youth Workers: 

 We’re very pleased to announce the School of Religious Studies 2015 SUMMER 

YOUTH TRAINING INSTITUTE will be conducted June 15-19 for ages 8-16.  The 

theme is:   

“Building Something Great!”  Luke 4:18-19 

Building a Great “S.T.A.N.D”. 

What is the SYTI? 

What should parents and students expect during the week? 

How will our youth benefit from participating in the program? 

What kind of supervision is provided? 

These are just a few of the questions you may have concerning the program. We’d like to 

contact you in the near future to arrange a date, preferable a Wednesday night, to visit 

your congregation, or feel free to call us.  

 We will begin in March scheduling a 10 minute presentations at congregations in the 

Greater Little Rock  area and surrounding cities. Other cities will be included as invita-

tions are received.   We have experienced great success from our visits.  

Thank you for your support and cooperation as we seek to help our youth grow up and go 

forward. We couldn’t do it without you. 

With highest regards 

Harold Smith 
Program Coordinator 
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June 15-19 2015 

 

 

Director: 

Robin Mitchell 

 

SYTI Instructors: 

James Gentry,  

Bible and Religion 

 

Robin Mitchell,  

Doctrine 

 

Loyd Harris, Ethics 

Harold Smith, Music 

 

 

Empowering God’s People by God’s Power . . . Romans 1:16 

School of Religious Studies 

6219 Hwy. 161, North Little Rock, AR  72117 

P. O. Box 15251, Little Rock, AR  72231 

Phone: 501.955.9200 ~ Fax: 501.955.9201 

srsclasses@hotmail.com 

SYT
Summer Youth Training Institute
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